
根據香港直銷協會在商標法的最新指示,

直銷商所製作的咭片和營銷材料上, 將不能再使用香港直銷協會(HKDSA)之商標。 

如果您想製作新的咭片或其他營銷材料, 請先提交給公司, 以供批准。

如果有任何疑問, 請隨時與我們聯絡, 感謝您的合作與關注。

Please note that the use of the Hong Kong Direct Selling Association (HKDSA) logo on 
all name cards and marketing materials produced by Distributors from this notice 
will no longer be allowed. 
This is due to recent direction from the HKDSA with regards to trademark laws.

If you would like to produce new copies of your name card or other marketing material, 
please submit them for approval from Organic Vision.

We thank you for your cooperation and attention in this matter, 
if you have any questions feel free to contact our sta�.
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